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THIS ISSUETHIS ISSUE UNCRCUNCRC

PARTICIPATION GROUPSPARTICIPATION GROUPS

SPOTLIGHT ONSPOTLIGHT ON

RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOLS:

This issue of our newsletter
shares with you our update on
being a Rights Respecting
School and Pupil Voice too!

A MESSAGE FROM OUR HEAD TEACHER

Article 15: Setting up or joining groups

WHAT IS THE UNCRC?
The UNCRC is a legally binding treaty
which recognises that children are
unique and valuable human beings,
and that they should be respected and
protected. 

OUR CHARTER  & OUR VALUES
Our charter is above and shares on it the

roles of adults as duty bearers and
young people as rights bearers. The

articles were voted on by young people
& are the rights that mean must to our

community.

Our School Values are: K.A.R.E@ KPSS

The UNCRC was incorporated
into Scots Law in July 2024

At KPSS we have many groups
that young people lead &
participate in including:
Learner Participation, Youth
Parliament, Eco Group, KP’CCINO,
Diversity Ambassadors, Sports
Leaders, School & House Captains,
Reading Ambassadors and SCQF
Ambassadors and more too!

Our Diversity Ambassadors

Our Diversity Ambassadors
organised an exhibition

showcasing their work with a
local photographer - Simon
Murphy. They then shared

their other projects with
other Schools at a

conference. Their goal is to
celebrate diversity and
equality in our school.
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S1 ARTICLES IN ACTIONS1 ARTICLES IN ACTION

22ND NOV22ND NOV

On Friday 22nd November, all S1
participated in sessions that brought to
life some of the UNCRC articles through
active workshops. Below are some
pictures of the morning:



PUPIL VOICEPUPIL VOICE

ASSEMBLYASSEMBLY UPDATES FROM
DEPARTMENTS
UPDATES FROM
DEPARTMENTS

NEXT ISSUE - DECEMBERNEXT ISSUE - DECEMBER
ACHIEVMENTS. NEXT MONTH WE WILL SHARE ACHIEVEMENTS OF ALL OUR YOUNG

PEOPLE, DO YOU HAVE AN ACHIEVEMENT TO SHARE? CLICK THIS LINK :)
https://forms.office.com/e/p4yMygQdq7

Our October Assembly was a
pupil led assembly sharing
updates from our captains. The
captains also asked young
people for their opinions and you
will see below some of the
priorities we will work on together
this session:

Performing Arts listened to
young people when they asked
for a ‘real show’ this year -
Grease was the result!

PE are holding an Active Girls Day
in January after consulting with
Sports Leaders.

The Hospitality class will be
doing a ‘Subway’ cafe based
on pupil voice. This will be
their next event.

https://forms.office.com/e/p4yMygQdq7

